Martha Alvarez, MMC

From: Kathleen <terrymanna2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 10:47 AM

To: List - City Council
Cc: Kathleen Terry

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Recommend Tiffany Barbara

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council,

Selecting commissioners is a very important job, and I know there are many candidates to select from. I would strongly encourage you to consider Tiffany Barbara as a cultural arts commissioner. She has been in my leadership manhattan beach class this year. I have been extremely impressed with her participation in all the class activities. Tiffany is one of those people that always goes above and beyond the job and is extremely reliable and committed to any undertaking she takes on. Because of her positive energy and enthusiasm she was nominated to be the person in the class that receives the class spirit award. She is extremely professional and competent, and I know that she would be a real asset to any commission that she would be on.

Kathleen Terry 310-545-4046